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Dear Homeowner or Property Owner, 
 
Our Annual meeting will be at 10am Saturday, April 18, 2009, at The Shark Restaurant 
on Sunset Avenue, near the Ocean City Harbor. There will be lunch directly after our 
meeting which includes a variety of “mini” sandwiches and small wraps as well as 
beverages. We hope everyone can get involved and attend our annual meeting this year. 
 
We will post the agenda for our Annual meeting on our website by April 
We are very excited to say that at least three (3) new residents have volunteered to be 
an officer and/or director this year. We will elect three (3) Board of Directors for 1 year, 
2 year and 3 year terms, who will choose the four (4) officers (President, Vice-President, 
Secretary and Treasurer). This will be in accordance with our Bylaws. 
 
The ballots are attached for your response and they will be counted at the end of our 
Annual meeting on April 18. It is important that everyone casts a vote for their three (3) 
choices. so please send in your proxy vote if you are unable to attend. 
 
Please contact us at admin@whisperingwoodshoa.org or WWHOA, P.O. Box 201, Berlin 
MD, 21811 if you have any questions. 
 
A few things we need to mention are: 
 

• Resident Canadian Geese are becoming a nuisance in our ponds and on our lawns, 
so please do not encourage them with feeding. 

• Please contact Animal Control at 410-632-1340, if you see a raccoon during the 
daytime. 

• Please contact us at admin@whisperingwoodshoa.org if the lot next to you has 
dead trees that could potentially fall. We will give you the Lot owner’s contact 
information so you can get in touch with them.   

 
Sincerely, 
 
Whispering Woods Homeowner Association Officers 


